
Madame, 

I am sorry to email you directly but I have difficulty in accessing the ‘Comment’ window 

on line (Error!). Please copy to relevant officers. 

I object to this application as a resident of Ashington, along the Billingshurst Road. 

1. An amazing amount of sustained HGV traffic along already inadequate infrastructure. 

The old London Road is not fit for any through traffic as has been a cul de sac for about 

20 years. In parts, wide enough for 1 vehicle to pass (parking, greenery, rubbish). 

An area at risk of flooding. 

2. The pact of sustained HGV traffic on listed buildings, close to the roundabout by the 

BP petrol station. 

3. Is the design of the development the most efficient? Have alternative noise reduction 

system been explored, eg noise reducing fencing? 

4. Is this a land fill exercise? Someone making money? 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Tony Moss 

Oast House Barn, 

Billingshurst Road 

 Ashington 

RH20 3AZ 

 


